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	Dear Parent(s), 
In English the children have been carrying on with their ‘Cracking Contractions’. The children have thought about their own inventions and have drawn, explained verbally and written all about them. They have been very imaginative! We had a session where we discussed and watched a short Dragon Den’s Children’s special to inspire the children in how best to ‘sell’ their invention. We discussed how important it is to establish what the inventions is before we explain how it works so that the purpose is clear to the buyer. The children did a great job and this tested their vocabulary.   In maths, we have been learning times tables focusing on the 3 times table. The children have been singing timetables songs to help learn through rote. We also learnt that if we know key multiples of times tables we can use this to help tackle the bigger sums. We also played a matching game that involved working out the answer to a three times table calculation but it may have been displayed as an array. E.g. 
There are three lots of four or
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four lots of three
3 x 4 = 

This week was Jacob Holt’s family box. Jacob’s nanna is from Montserrat which is a Caribbean island and has volcano. Jacob has an older sister called Ruby, who is currently in Year 6. Jacob also has an older brother called Kyle who is seventeen. Jacob shared family photos of himself as a baby. Jacob bought in a ‘Teksta Dog’ robot and explained how it works to the class. It even sits and does flips! Jacob enjoys playing and building Lego and shared his models that he has built. Jacob enjoys reading The Enormous Crocodile by Roald Dahl and Adam Pig’s BIG book. Thank you for sharing Jacob! We have Family Box time every Friday afternoon, next week is Archie’s family box. Please could we ask that in the box you also include a carrier bag so that items can be returned home safely.
Dates to note:
· Indoor PE every Friday.
· Outdoor PE every Tuesday.
· Tuesday 21st March at 5.00- 5.30pm in Class 2 – Parent Meeting: Year 2 SATs and Willersley castle  

· NEXT WEEK - Inset Days on Friday 10th February SCHOOL CLOSED. 
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HOMEWORK THIS WEEK: 
During RE, we have been enjoying the Creation story and thanking God for everything he has given us. In a Take Care way on A4 (or smaller), we would like the children to write a “thank you” prayer for the creations of our world. The children need to think carefully about important words that link to the St. Peter’s ethos (Love, generosity, kindness, faith, kindness and any more). We have discussed these and are the words that Mr Tomlinson mentions in assemblies and I’m sure he would like to see the very best ones. Make it look incredible and unique to you!   

Many thanks, 

Miss. Wright and Miss. Fisher. 

	To be returned by:  24th February 2017.


